
 
        
 
 
 

 
 

August 4, 2025 NEWS RELEASE 
 

 

    FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    
 

PORT ARTHUR OFFICE REOPENING AUGUST 8, 2025 
 

 
 

We are pleased to announce the reopening of the Port Arthur Tax Office on Friday, August 8, 

2025.  

 

As before, office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.  The Port Arthur 
branch is closed from noon to 1:00 p.m. for lunch.  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Media note: For additional information contact 409-835-8714. 
 


